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KANAWHA CITY COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION CANCELS FALL 2020 EVENTS 
 
 
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 restrictions, the Kanawha City Community Association (KCCA) regrets to 
announce that Fall 2020 events are officially canceled. This include the Kanawha City Yard Sale, 
Kanawha City Vintage Flea Market and the Bike-A-Boo events. The decision to cancel did not come 
lightly, but the safety of residents and the neighborhood is paramount during these uncertain times. The 
KCCA board will look for ways to engage with residents virtually until public gatherings are permitted 
again.  
 
Going forward, KCCA will begin the planning process for the 2021 events listed above, and the 
association hopes to offer additional community engagement opportunities throughout the year. For 
any questions, please reach out to KCCA President, James Young. Make sure to follow KCCA on Facebook 
and at kanawhacity.org for more information regarding future events.  
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